
Contact Mrs. Kemp
ekemp@saintscjm.com  ~  (616) 754-3416

December 16-20, 2024

St. Charles Borromeo School is a 
Catholic community of faith, 

academics and service for all.

     Can you believe it’s already the last 
week of school before Christmas 
vacation?!? This first half of the year 
has flown by!
     We have a busy week ahead of us. 
Tuesday evening is our Christmas 
Sing-a-Long at 6 p.m. We are excited to 
share our musical talents with you.  
Thursday is our all-school Christmas 
movie and treat celebration. Thank you 
to the PTO & volunteers for putting 
together a fun celebration for us. 

Save the Date

First Communion - 
Sunday, April 27th at the 

11:00 a.m. Mass 
at 

St. Charles

  From Mrs. Kemp…

Our Learning
Spelling: Our test is Friday over 
words with the -igh, ight, -ought 
& -aught spellings.
Reading: We will continue to 
focus on informational text with 
Super Magazine.
Writing: We will keep writing 
paragraphs with a main idea 
and supporting details.
Grammar: We will work with 
tricky pairs of verbs.
Religion: We’ll learn about the 
Nativity of Our Lord & prepare to 
celebrate Christmas.
Math: We will practice grouping 
strategies for addition and 
subtraction of 2-digit numbers.
Science: We will keep learning 
about minerals.


